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Happy Holidays  
 
Well that half term flew by… Thankfully we 
have had much more stability this half term 
and there have been so many more 
opportunities to enrich our curriculum with 
visits out of school and visitors to school as 
well. We are all looking forward to the 
break and hope that you have a happy 
family time together. Thank you all for your 
support of the school this term. It was 
lovely to see so many familiar faces and 
lots of new ones too, during parents 
evening this week. Teachers all 
commented on how wonderful it was to be 
able to welcome parents back into school.  

 
Wall Art  
Our new wall art is very popular with 
children and visitors so for any of you who 
didn’t get to use the stairwell – here are a 
few images of our new look school…  

 
  
Staff Changes  
 
As many of you will know Mrs Adams has 
been off work since Christmas for personal 
reasons. During this time she has decided 
that time has come for a change in 
direction. “Mrs A“ has worked at 
Rendlesham for 8 years and during her 
time has supported countless children. In 
the last few years she has trained as a 
Trauma informed practitioner and her skills 
have supported many children in times of 
crisis as well as emotional lows. I know that 
she has made a huge difference to 
children’s self belief and confidence and I 
am sure you will all join us in wishing her 
the very best in her new endeavours. 
Thankfully she has volunteered to support 
our community Library so we will see her 
from time to time, but we will all miss her 
presence in school.  
 
After Easter Miss Shipp will be reducing 
her days in school , therefore our Mayans 
class will be taught by Mrs Maghoo every 
Wednesday. Mrs Maghoo is well known by 
the children and will liaise closely with Miss 
Shipp to ensure that learning continues 
smoothly.  
 

Holiday Club    
 
Our Holiday club will be open on 14th 

and 21st April – please book via 
our website if you would like a 
place.  
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